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MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 

ADDENDUM NO.3 

 

CONTRACT 2018.14 

 

KENNEBUNK AND GRAY 

MAINTENANCE GARAGE EXTENSIONS 

 

NEW HEATING SYSTEM 

CROSBY MAINTENANCE FACILITY 

 

 

The bid opening date is Tuesday 4/24/18 at 10am.  

GENERAL 

All questions regarding Contract 2018.14 shall be submitted in writing by April 19, 2018 at 

12 pm. Questions received after that time may not be answered.   

QUESTIONS 

 The following are questions submitted to the Maine Turnpike Authority in writing. 

Answers to the questions are noted. Bidders shall utilize this information in preparing their 

bid. 

Question 1: In reference to SP-17, second paragraph, is the additional material referenced (10% 

contingency) required to be turned over to the Authority? What is this contingency 

for? 

Answer:  The contingency if for future repairs of roofing and siding by MTA 

building maintenance. 
 

Question 2: In reference to SP-43 and SP-54, where existing roof sheathing and wall sheathing 

is rotted it is to be replaced. If required, how is this paid? 

Answer: The contractor shall account for an anticipated small quantity of 

sheathing replacement (around windows, doors, along roof line edges and 

penetrations, etc.) with the lump sum item for each building.  If unanticipated large 

quantities of sheathing are rotted, this will constitute a change in condition and an 

extra work order will be negotiated. 

 

Question 3: Can the Zoo Destratification Fan model H60 be approve for use on this project? 

Answer:  Yes - Zoo Destratification Fan model H60 is approve for use on this 

project. 
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Notes: The above items shall be considered as part of the bid submittal.   

 

The total number of pages included with this addendum is Two (2). 

 

All bidders are requested to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 3 by signing below 

and faxing this sheet to Nathaniel Carll, Purchasing Department, Maine Turnpike Authority at 

207-871-7739. Bidders are also required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 3 on 

Page P-3 of the bid package. 

 

    

Business Name 

 

 

Print Name and Title 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date 

 

April 20, 2018 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

MAINE TURNPIKE 

AUTHORITY 

 

 

 

 

Nathaniel Carll 

Purchasing Manager 

Maine Turnpike Authority 

  

 

 

 


